
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Further to Mr Keating ‘s letter with regard to Lateral Flow Testing in September 2021 

please see further details outlined below: 

Lateral Flow Device (LFD) testing arrangements and full return of students:  

Year Group LFD Testing Year Group returns on 

Year 7 Friday 3rd September Monday 6th September 

Year 11 and Year 10 Monday 6th September Tuesday 7th September 

Year 9 and Year 8 Tuesday 7th September Wednesday 8th September 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT STUDENTS SHOULD REPORT TO THE TENNIS COURTS AND THEN 

RETURN HOME AFTER LFD TESTING. 

Students do not need to be in school uniform for the Lateral Flow Device testing 

outlined above. All students returning to school w/c 6th September should be in full 

school uniform. 

Order for LFD testing: 

Friday 3rd September Year 7 

10:00 Blue Gold  

10:20 Green Orange 

10:40 Pink Purple 

11:00 Red Silver 

11:20 White Yellow 

 

Monday 6th September Year 11 & Year 10 

Year 11 Blue Gold 08:45 

Year 11 Green Orange 09:05 

Year 11 Pink Purple 09:25 

Year 11 Red Silver 09:55 

Year 11 White Yellow 10:15 

Year 10 Blue Gold 11:00 

Year 10 Green Orange 11:20 

Year 10 Pink Purple 11:40 

Year 10 Red Silver 12:00 

Year 10 White Yellow 12:20 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 7th September Year 9 & Year 8 

Year 9 Blue Gold 08:45 

Year 9 Green Orange 09:05 

Year 9 Pink Purple 09:25 

Year 9 Red Silver 09:55 

Year 9 White Yellow 10:15 

Year 8 Blue Gold 11:00 

Year 8 Green Orange 11:20 

Year 8 Pink Purple 11:40 

Year 8 Red Silver 12:00 

Year 8 White Yellow 12:20 

 

If you are unable to bring your new Year 7 Student to attend testing on Friday 3rd 

September please email, medical@davisonhigh.school .  Your daughter should then 

present themselves for testing on Monday 6th September at 8:20am. They should come 

directly to the tennis court where they will be met by a member of staff.   They should 

not enter the school building until they have been tested.   

Lateral Flow Device testing explained – please click this Link to view the video on our 

website demonstrating how the Lateral Flow Device test is conducted. We are aware 

that some families, including those joining us in September, have yet to complete the 

online consent form. Before we can test your daughter, we need your consent and I 

would be grateful if you could complete the consent form in this Link  if you have not 

already done so. 

Kind regards 

The Medical Team 

Davison CE High School for Girls 

mailto:medical@davisonhigh.school
https://www.davison.w-sussex.sch.uk/news/2021/03/lateral-flow-device-lfd-testing/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-RjZAYGsGUaNNoRBgvnepxdPT0kyLrVAms0pxKZOzXFUQTlTMjJFV0s3S1lKMFYzVkVFTU5XRkkyTS4u

